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       BOY SCOUTS OF AMERICA

TROOP 648

      Scottsdale, Arizona


Dear Community Member,
Boy Scout Troop 648 is proud to host our annual Pancake Breakfast and Silent Auction on Saturday, April 28, 2018.  This remarkable troop of boys and adult leaders needs your help!  

We are holding the fundraiser to help provide the necessary funds for Troop activities and summer camp expenses. We are asking businesses within our community to make a donation to our annual Pancake Breakfast and Silent Auction.  In past years, we have received merchandise, gift cards and services rendered.
The Boy Scouts of America is one of the nations largest and most prominent values-based youth development organizations. The BSA provides a program for young people that builds character, trains them in the responsibilities of participating citizenship, and develops personal fitness.

For over a century, the BSA has helped build the future leaders of this country by combining educational activities and lifelong values with fun. The Boy Scouts of America believes — and, through over a century of experience, knows — that helping youth is a key to building a more conscientious, responsible, and productive society.
Our sponsor, Chaparral Christian Church, is a nonprofit organization recognized by the IRS under Internal Revenue code section 501(c)(3).  Tax ID #86-0436070. All goods donated by your business may be tax deductible and will receive publicity and promotion within our community. We encourage guests to support businesses that kindly help with our fundraiser. 
Thank you for your consideration. We would be very grateful for any assistance you can provide. To donate, please complete the attached tax form and keep a copy for your records.
With appreciation,
Boy Scout Troop 648 
C/o Chaparral Christian Church
6451 E Shea Blvd
Scottsdale, AZ 85254
